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Welcome Letter
Dear Presidents and Delegates,

Thank you again for your registration for 2013 Mobility Conference Week
and we look forward to welcoming you in The Hague next week.

We would like to share some tips with you to make your visit and
participation easier.

Travel:
1: If you travel to Amsterdam Schiphol Airport

a. Buy your train ticket online
Trains depart directly from Schiphol Airport to The Hague Central
Station every 15-20 minutes and take you into the heart of The Hague
within 40 minutes.
Unfortunately we have come to on the site of the Dutch railroad company
(www.ns.nl) one can only pay with a Dutch bank card. It is therefore
advisable that you arrive with enough Euros in cash to be able to buy your
ticket upon arrival from one of the machines.
A ticket in first class will cost you €13.30 per person, a ticket in second class
will cost you €7.80 per person.
Alternatively, you can buy them at the Customer Centres at the Schiphol
station. There, both credit cards and cash are accepted but you will have to
allow for some time to be attended by a representative.

From The Hague Central Station it’s a 5-10 minute ride by taxi to any of the
FIA Conference Week hotels. Alternatively you can plan your onward journey



by public transport on www.9292.nl/en#

b. If you take a taxi-bring cash
If you prefer to travel by taxi it will be a 40 minute ride from Schiphol to The
Hague. Taxis are expensive and a ride from the airport to The Hague will cost
around €100.

2: If you travel via Rotterdam The Hague Airport: take a taxi
Public transport options are very limited from Rotterdam The Hague Airport.
The 30 minute taxi ride will cost approximately €60.

3: Construction railway Amsterdam

In the weekend of 7-8 September, construction work will take place at the
railway between Schiphol and Amsterdam Sloterdijk and between Schiphol
and Diemen Zuid/Amsterdam Bijlmer ArenA. The Dutch Rail travel planner
http://www.ns.nl/en/travellers/home will show you what the exact
conseqguences are for your trip and how long you will have to travel. The
planned construction work will affect only the trains between Schiphol and
Amsterdam; the trains from the airport to The Hague will run as scheduled.

Site organization:
Please note that an IDP session (International Driving Permit) will be
available on Thursday 12 from 16.00 to 18.00. If you wish to register for this

session, please do so at the FIA welcome desk at the Hilton Hotel.

For more information about the event, please visit:
www.fiacw.com and www.fia.com/mcw2013

Looking forward to seeing you in The Hague.
Best wishes,

Your Conference Week team



